

Charlie Beardmore
Penguins Against Cancer
c/o Fenwycks
Tekels Avenue
Camberley
Surrey
GU15 2LB

4 January 2016

Patrons

Ronnie Corbett CBE Handel Evans

Jane MacQuitty

Bruno Schroder Dr Thomas Stuttaford

Officer Trustees
John Tiner CBE,

Prof Roger Kirby, Secretary

Christopher Smith,

Science & Education

Committee Chairman

Prof John Kelly

Chairman

Treasurer

Steven Norris

Sir Ranulph Fiennes OBE Rosemary Macaire

Dear Mr. Beardman,

On behalf of everyone at The Urology Foundation, I would like to thank you and the trustees of Penguins Against Cancer for the generous donation of £1,000 we received today. This money will be earmarked specifically for urology cancer research, as per your request.

This donation provides us with critical funds to continue our research into urological cancers of the prostate, bladder and kidneys, and to develop and implement our key medical education programmes, such as the five new Robotic Centres of Training we have created.

Last year - as you may know- we were able to double our research fund from £200,000 to £400,000. These increased funds meant we were able to fund six research projects in 2015 into a variety of conditions. This also allows us to fund research into both a wider range of illnesses and diseases, as well as allowing us to commit to multi-year projects upfront.

Thank you once again for your gift. Because of it we are able to make a real difference to the quality of life for thousands of men, women and children in the UK.

hour de Wi-Te

Yours situad.

Louise de Winter Chief Executive

cc: Ben dellacula

THE UROLOGY FOUNDATION

Unit 3, Pride Court, 80-82 White Lion Street, London N1 9PF

t. 020 7713 9538

e. info@theurologyfoundation.org

theurologyfoundation.org Charity number 1128683